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VICTORIAN HOME EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting 9: 30 April 2019


[bookmark: _GoBack]Communiqué
The ninth meeting of the Victorian Home Education Advisory Committee (VHEAC) was held in Melbourne on Tuesday, 30 April 2019. Committee members discussed a range of issues relating to the implementation and operation of the regulatory changes to home education. 

Implementation
· The Victorian Registration and Qualifications Authority (VRQA) presented the second set of first quarter data on home schooling registration applications since the commencement of the new Regulations in January 2018.
· The VRQA agreed to present a paper on growth trends in home schooling registration data for analysis by the Committee at a future meeting. 
· The VRQA presented a paper on Attendance Officer Information Exchange with the Department of Education and Training (DET) Regional Directors. The Committee members agreed to undertake further consideration of this paper at the next meeting on 25 June 2019. 
Other business
· The Home Education Network (HEN) invited the DET and the VRQA to contribute to the 2019 HEN survey. 
· The Committee agreed to undertake a collective review of the future format and functions of the VHEAC at the next meeting on 25 June 2019.

Enquiries: Contact the VHEAC Secretariat vheac@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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